
From: Fugere, Raymond G.
Sent: 12/5/2013 8:40:45 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Accepted: Meeting w/PG&E re NOV Corrective Actions 

Ms. Allen:
We will be meeting in the glass room where we meet concerning changes to PG&E's 
Substation Inspection Program. Also, Ms. Malashenko will also be attending the meeting. I 
look forward to meeting with you and Mr. Back next week.

Sincerely.
Raymond G. Fugere

SB GT&S 0279704


